
EID al-FITR CELEBRATION 

SEA is proud to support and celebrate the cultural diversity 
within our community and throughout the Pacific Northwest! 
Join us as we celebrate Eid al-Fitr, the festival marking the 
end of the Ramadan fast. We invite all employees to join in 
this cultural connection with dynamic speakers, live music, 
traditional celebration treats, and an immersive educational 
opportunity to learn more about this important holiday!

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10, 2024 
9:30 – 11:30AM | CENTRAL TERMINAL

Speakers begin promptly at 9:30am:

Lance Lyttle 
Managing Director, SEA Airport

Hamdi Mohamed  
Commission President, Port of Seattle




